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Dear Friends,
Happy March! I have talked to many of you who could not be more excited for the break! As 
you enjoy your week off, I hope you find time to rest and get caught up, if necessary. I am 
looking forward to touring Oregon with Choralons for their Spring Break tour. The choir has 
been working hard to prepare for this trip and we are looking forward to the hope and freedom 
that will be offered through their music. Please keep us in your prayers and pray that lives will 
be encouraged through our ministry. Below is a link to the schedule if you plan on coming out 
to any of the concerts.
(h.ttp;//www,n.Qrthw..estu,.eldu/ministry/.ch.Qral.Qns/)

Have an amazing spring break!
Pastor Phil

Scripture
"Don't let your hearts 
be troubled. Trust in 
God, and trust also in 

me. There is more than 
enough room in my 

Father's home. If this 
were not so, would I 

have told you that I  am 
going to prepare a place 

for you ? When 
everything is ready, I 
will come and get you, 
so that you will always 
be with me where I am. 
And you know the way 
to where I  am going."

-John 14:1-4

Chapel
Monday, March 14th is our NUSG 
elections chapel. During this chapel, you 
will have the opportunity to hear 
speeches from the candidates. Please 
remember to vote afterwards!

Wednesday, we have the privilege of 
hearing from Dr. Dan Graetzer as he 
speaks on the topic of "Nutrition" in the 
area of Stewardship.

Friday, President Castleberry will be 
taking us through the next portion of 
scripture in the book of Colossians.

Prayer
We've had some great prayer times in chapel these 
past few weeks and I am encouraged to know that 
many prayers are being answered! Please take 
some time over the break to pray for the attached 
needs.

Social Justice
We have 5 opportunities left to give in 
our Friday offerings and $3,305.14 to 
our goal. If we each commit to giving 
just $7.50
between now and the end of April, we 
will have not only reached our goal, 
but we will have surpassed it! I know 
we can do it!

Embargo
If you are interested in joining 
Embargo for a brunch with World 
Concern, please meet in the Crowder 
Lobby this Saturday, March 5th at 
8:30am. This is an incredible 
opportunity to hear from Human 
Trafficking workers from around the 
world. The event is from 9-1 lam and 
cost is $10 if you pay ahead of time, 
or $12 at the door. I hope you can 
make it!


